

Penn Beach Elementary School

96 Kansas Road Pennsville, NJ 08070-3000

Phone: (856) 540-6250 ~ Fax: (856) 678-3924

Mark S. Zoppina, Principal

## \* Statewide Assessment (NJSLA) \*

April 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Penn Beach Elementary will be administering the annual statewide assessment (NJSLA) to students in grades 4 and 5 utilizing the following schedule:

Test	Dates
NJSLA ELA (Grades 4 and 5)	5/8 - 5/9
NJSLA Math (Grades 4 and 5)	5/10 - 5/12
NJSLA Science (Grade 5 only)	5/15 - 5/16

We ask that you help your child do their best by ensuring that they get plenty of rest each night and eat a healthy breakfast each morning. We also ask that you make every effort to make sure your child attends school every day during their testing window and that they **arrive on time each day**.

The results from the state assessment allow us to reflect and make meaningful, data-driven adjustments to our curriculum and instruction. This information provides insight into what we are doing well and what we need to improve upon, resulting ultimately in better learning outcomes for your child.

Thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mark Zoppina, Principal